
Subject: Response to letter from Mr. Paolo Pucci
Date: Tue, 23 Jul 2002 19:59:54 -0700

From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: Nathalie Valdes <Nathalie_Valdes@dnv.org>, "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

CC: Gavin Joyce <Gavin_Joyce@dnv.org>, Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>,
Directors Team <managecomm@dnv.org>

Dear Mr. Pucci;

I have received a copy of your letter addressed to the District of North
Vancouver regarding Water line shut off valves.

Your suggestion that the water pipes in this particular area in Lynn Valley
should be raised to make them  level  with the water line  makes sense to
me. As you have also pointed out, it would save time in an emergency since
the debris  including silt etc. would not have to be removed  first if and
when an emergency arises.

I have turned this matter over to Mr. Gavin Joyce  our Engineer for his
consideration and I trust that the will get in ouch with you to give you his
own professional  opinion. I will also send a copy to the Mayor and Council
as well as to our Municipal Manager  and the Federation of North Vancouver
Community Associations FONVCA.

It is always helpful if people such as yourself  who have experience in such
matters make suggestions for the improvement of our services and to save
taxpayers money.

Thank you for bringing this matter  to my attention

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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